
 

 
 

Agenda Item 5(c)(2) 
June 7/22 Board Meeting 

 

From: Benny Cheung <Benny.Cheung@fsrao.ca>  
Sent: April-21-22 1:55 PM 
To: Brendan Wycks <brendan.wycks@cafii.com> 
Subject: FW: [MARKETING] Reminder You're Invited: CAFII Webinar on Principles-Based Regulation; The 
Emergence of Rule-Making Authority; and How They Work Together: Harmonious Fit Or Regulatory 
‘Dynamic Tension’? 
 
Hi Brendan, 
 
Hope you are doing well! 
 
Just got this invite for the webinar on PBR – thank you. I am wondering if it is okay to extend the invite 
to a few of my colleagues who are also doing the PBR work? 
 
Thanks, 
Benny 
 
From: Benny Cheung <Benny.Cheung@fsrao.ca>  
Sent: May-03-22 9:19 PM 
To: Keith Martin <Keith.Martin@cafii.com> 
Cc: Brendan Wycks <brendan.wycks@cafii.com>; Reesha Hosein <Reesha.Hosein@fsrao.ca> 
Subject: CAFII Webinar on Principles-Based Regulation  
 
Hi Keith, 
 
Hope you are doing well and congrats on an excellent job hosting the webinar this afternoon! The guest 
speakers were amazing! 
 
We would like to confirm whether the webinar will be shared with the public or only to your members? 
If its for members only, are we able to get a copy? We think this webinar was excellent and would be a 
useful resource for our staff.  I have copied my colleague Reesha, our lead in the PBR work, who also 
attended in the webinar. Looking forward in hearing from you. Have a great evening! 
 
Best regards, 
Benny Cheung 
Senior Manager, Strategic Policy 
Financial Services Regulatory Authority (FSRA) 
O: 416-226-7803 
C: 416-624-5696 
E: benny.cheung@fsrao.ca  
www.fsrao.ca 
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On May 12, 2022, at 10:24 AM, david moorcroft <david@strategy2communications.com> wrote: 

As per the email below, FSRA would like to share some of the content from CAFII's recent PBR panel on 
its digital channels. I think this is a great compliment to CAFII, and see no reason to object. Please let me 
know if I can give FSRA approval or not. Thanks  
 
-David  

 
 
From: Russ Courtney <Russ.Courtney@fsrao.ca> 
Sent: Thursday, May 12, 2022 11:19 AM 
To: david moorcroft <david@strategy2communications.com> 
Subject: PBR panel sharing  
  
Hi David,  
  
Thanks for taking my call. 
  
FSRA is looking to share some of the content from the recent PBR panel Principles-Based Regulation 
(PBR); The Emergence of Rule-Making Authority - YouTube on our digital channels (with full credit to 
CAFII of course) and wanted to check in with you first to see if that was okay. 
  
My email is russ.courtney@fsrao.ca # is 437-225-8551. 
  
Hope you are having a good week, 
  
Russ 
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